
Downtown Melbourne Parking Management Public Workshop 

CITY OF MELBOURNE 

CITY HALL COUNCIL CHAMBER 
Wednesday, August 31, 2022 

8:00 a.m. or 5:00 p.m. 

____________________________ 

 Downtown Melbourne Property Owners and Business Owners are invited to 

participate in one of two hosted public workshops on August 31, 2022 at 8:00 a.m. and 

5:00 p.m., to discuss parking management challenges. 

 The Downtown Melbourne CRA has secured consulting services from Walker 

Consultants in consideration of the implementation of parking management in Downtown 

Melbourne.  Walker Consultants specialize in parking management services related to 

planning studies, management technologies, construction & maintenance, and financial 

feasibility. 

 Melbourne Main Street and the City of Melbourne are collaborating in these efforts 

and the first steps is to engage our Downtown Melbourne Stakeholders with a public 

workshop.  The focus of the workshop is to provide a universal understanding of parking 

management used in similar-sized cities within Florida and in other states, with a 

preliminary analysis of Downtown Melbourne. 

 Melbourne Main Street and the City of Melbourne view the participation of 

Downtown Melbourne Business and Property Owners as a vital to these discussions. 

 Just choose the morning or evening session, whichever is most convenient.  RSVP 

is not required, so please join us and participate.  We look forward to your attendance on 

August 31. 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION: 

MORE THAN ONE MEMBER OF THE CITY COUNCIL MAY BE IN ATTENDANCE AT THE MEETING AND MAY PARTICIPATE IN 

DISCUSSIONS.  IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE AMERICANS WITH DISABILITIES ACT AND SECTION 286.26, FLORIDA 

STATUTES, PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES NEEDING SPECIAL ACCOMMODATIONS TO PARTICIPATE IN THIS MEETING 

SHOULD CALL THE MELBOURNE COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT, (321) 608-7500, NO LATER THAN 5:00 P.M., 

AT LEAST 48 HOURS PRIOR TO THE MEETING. 


